Up next

Oscar and Grammy award-
winning composer AR
Rahman’s documentary
Headhunting to
Beatboxing, which is
directed by Rohit Gupta,

is set to have its world
premiere at the Indian
Film Festival of Melbourne
(IFFM) 2024 in Australia.
Speaking about the

film's premiere at the
festival, Rahman said:
“The film is very special

to us, as it throws light

on the beautiful state of
Nagaland and highlights
the rich cultural and
musical history it contains.
Rohit and I are looking
forward to the premiere
and showcasing it to the
audiences in Melbourne.”




